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Respect, Believe, Succeed  

Bankstown West Public 
  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Bankstown West Public School’s good name and reputation, as spread by you, has again earned us many new 
enrolments this year. Our Kindergarten children are settling in well and we are now ready to announce the classes 
for 2020. 
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Careful consideration is taken when we form classes, having already consulted teachers from previous years, to 
ensure we base our decisions on a range of information that considers every child’s academic, social, emotional, 
physical and creative needs.  

We are very fortunate here at Bankstown West PS to have teachers of the highest calibre. This year our class 
teachers will be well supported by: Ms Webster, Mrs Ray, Mrs Hofmeier, Mrs Tran, Ms Al-Dabbas, Mrs Floyd, Mrs 
Tomazos, Mr McKendrick, Miss Webster , Mrs Woudsma, Mrs Childerhouse and Mrs Ayad. We are also well 
supported by our SLSO (School Learning Support Officers): Mrs Simler, Mrs Alexiadis, Ms Eva and Mrs Lloyd, who will 
also be continuing in her Community Liaison role. In the Office we welcome Mrs Vicky Papagianopoulos and 
welcome back Mrs Roberts, Mrs Bransdon and Mrs Kalentzios. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate Ms Dixon who was successful in gaining the permanent 
position of Assistant Principal through the interview process late last year. She brings a wealth of expertise and 
experience to the school leadership team and we are fortunate to have someone of such high calibre leading the 
early learning programs. 

Congratulations also to Ms Goodman who will be the Deputy Principal Instructional leader (3 days a week) and Mrs 
Floyd and Mr Anasta as Acting Assistant Principals in a shared role. Our school leadership team is a strong, 
committed team and we are fortunate to have such strength and experience leading our school.  

Parents and carers, it is a privilege to be trusted with your children’s learning and welfare and we look forward to 
working with you to ensure that every student, every teacher, every leader and every school improves every year. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nicole Benson 

Principal 


